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Please vote NO on HB 2548!  Please keep our freedoms and don't impose 

mandatory rules on farms.  Come on, we need less government, not more 

regulations.  Leave things alone!  Our State government does NOT need to impose 

their control over everything!  Let the farmers run their own businesses on their 

terms, not by State rules.  We don't want to hurt small farms in Oregon, and this HB 

will sure do that.  PLEASE VOTE NO on HB 2548! 

 


